February 01, 2005

Clear Bra Connections Inc.
?.0 Box 270849
Littleton, CO 80127

Dear Scott Wainwright,

A note to share my experience with Burt Subaru and Clear Bra Connections Inc. My wife
and I purchased a new 2005 Legacy GT on January 26th. Everything went as expected because of
the profcssionalism of George Gaskins, our sales representative. At the time of closing the deal
we were introduced 1o your warranty agroements. It was brought to our attention about your
Clear Bra application. I was very leery about the purchase of the clear bra because of lines
showing, clear bra turning yellow and the cost. 1 decided to go ahead and have the clear bra

applied.

That evening I decided to call around to other tinting vendors to obtain pricing on their
clear bra. 1 found that it was cheaper somewhere else, so I called Burt Subaru back the next
morning to cancel our contract for the clear bra agreement. I spoke with Shane in the finance
depariment and he suggested that I speak with Scott (Clear Bra Connections) about my fears and
concerns before I make a decision. Scott promptly cailed me back and addressed my concerns
about the film. Scott went into great detail about the material, application of the clear bra and
how other vendors use a chemical to apply the film that could ruin the paint on your car if not
applied correctly. Scott’s knowledge of his product made my decision a lot easier.

Scott immediately scheduled the car to be done the following day. The next day I decided
to drive over to Burt’s showroom to see how the installation was going. When 1 observed the car
1 commented to myself that they forgot to apply the clear bra on the hood. As I looked closer
noticed that it had been done and I could mot even see it. ] was so impressed with the application
i could not believe my eyes. We would definiteiy recommend Clear Bra Connections Inc. to
others. The old line that says: “You got what you pay for”. This was truly a blessing in our case.
It was a little more expensive than other vendors, but it was well worth the expense. It would of
been a shame to let someone else do the job and end up with bad results. We were and still are
impressed with Scott’s crafismanship. Hats off to Scott.

Sincerely,

Michael L Miller



